
5th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Academy Choir (Year 2 to Year 6 Pupils)

I am delighted to say that the Academy Choir will return for the academic year 2022/23

from Wednesday 21st September 2022.

Last year, fourteen pupils sang with the Kings Bromley Village Choir at St Mary’s Church

in Colton. It was a wonderful community event, children singing together again alongside

others within our school community. This year we have made the decision to put on an

ABBA concert in the summer term and Wednesday rehearsals will be centered around

this theme.

The Venue

The venue will be Richard Crosse and sessions will run on a Wednesday from 4:00 until

5:00pm for all four Academy schools (Richard Crosse, St Mary’s, The Howard and

Anson). Please note that children will be supervised between 3:30 and 4:00pm.

Transport

This year parents will be responsible for transporting their children to and from Choir.

Enrolling

Choir will be charged at a non-refundable £30 per first child and £10 for a second child

for the academic year.

Please click on the Google link or alternatively copy and paste the link into your browser

to enroll your child:-

https://forms.gle/cyd7SameRzUUE51F8

Snack

Please provide a drink and a snack.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mrs S E Parkes (Academy Music coordinator)


